Robert Walker

From: Peter Toole N

Sent: Thursday, 9 November 2023 9:40 AM

To: Robert Walker

Cc: Mark Jackson

Subject: RE: Development Application No. 22/0756 - 16-23 Clifton Avenue, Kemps Creek

Robert. | am writing to advise that we agree with the draft conditions as provided.
Thanks and regards

Peter Toole | Project Manager
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Wanless Waste Management

PO Box 205, Spit Junction NSW 2088
1300 926 537 | https://wanless.com.au

Earn Qantas points with Wanless Waste Management.
To register, visit: https://wanless.com.au/qbr

This email and any files transmitted with it may contain information that is confidential and
privileged and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that any use,
disposal , distribution or reproduction of this email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error, please notify Wanless Waste Management
immediately by return email or telephone 1300 926 537 and destroy the original message.

From: Robert Walker I
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 12:15 PM
To: Peter Toole

Cc: Mark Jackson
Subject: Development Application No. 22/0756 - 16-23 Clifton Avenue, Kemps Creek

Good afternoon Peter,

Following on from recent discussions with Mark and as you are aware, Council is currently finalising assessment of
your application and report it to the Sydney Western City Planning Panel for determination. Prior to this, it would be
appreciated if you could please review the attached draft (Development Consent) conditions and provide agreement
to such.

Please note, these conditions are not provided to imply that the Development Application will be approved, but are
being provided at this time for your review and to potentially expedite future progression of the overall project.



